
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As we continue to maintain a strong, supportive learning environment for all our students, we would like to 
take this opportunity to kindly remind everyone of the importance of adhering to our school uniform and 
appearance requirements. 
 
Our school uniform is an essential part of the identity of Bishop Challoner Catholic College, and it ensures 
that all students feel part of our school community. It is important that students wear the correct uniform 
every day to maintain the high standards we set and to promote a sense of equality amongst all students. 
 
As you start to consider purchasing uniform items for the new term or indeed the new academic year please 
take a moment to review our school uniform and appearance requirements by clicking on the link below- 
https://bishopchalloner.org.uk/about/uniform 
 
We would like to specifically bring your attention to the following points- 

• Blazers must be worn 

• Jumpers are optional but should not be worn instead of a blazer 

• No jewellery apart from a single set of gold or silver stud earrings worn in the lobe of the ear must 
be worn- necklaces, bracelets, rings, and nose studs are not allowed. 

• If your child currently wears footwear identical or similar to the styles shown below they will not be 
allowed from September 2025, students must wear practical school shoes not trainer type footwear. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
When your child started at Bishop Challoner Catholic College, as part of the parenting contract you agreed to 
'Ensure that my/our child wears full school uniform and has full PE kit'.  We kindly ask that you continue to 
fulfil this responsibility each day. This contributes to a positive school ethos, supports our focus on learning, 
and helps students develop a sense of responsibility and pride in their appearance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://bishopchalloner.org.uk/about/uniform


If for any reason your child is unable to wear the correct uniform on any given day, please inform us in advance 
with an explanation. We may have clean pre-loved or new items in school that can be borrowed, we are 
always happy to support where possible. Sanctions will be imposed in line with our behaviour policy where 
appropriate. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in ensuring that our uniform standards are upheld.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr Hearnden 
Vice Principal 
 


